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SUBJECT:  Enrollment Information for 2016-17 (as of October 5, 2016) 

 

The District has concluded the CALPADS enrollment report for 2016-17 and our enrollment 

is 26,093.  This is a decrease of 26 students over the number we had on last year’s report but 

was 131 more than projected.  We are hopeful that we are finally exiting our “declining 

enrollment” cycle, and enrollment will start increasing in future years. 

 

The Historical Enrollment graph attached indicates that while elementary grades increased 75 

students over the prior year, secondary grades decreased 101 students, resulting in a net 

reduction of 26 students for all grades.  The increase in elementary students is a very positive 

trend and indicates future growth in the District.  However, it should be noted that we receive 

approx. $1,000 less in funding for an elementary ADA vs. high school ADA. 

 

The District has been very active in developing/maintaining programs that attract and retain 

students including FLAG, Magnet Programs, and Career Tech Programs. 

 

Attached is a detailed report of our current enrollment and related history. 

 

  



GLENDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

November 1, 2016 

INFORMATION REPORT NO.  2 

Page 2 

 

 

Enrollment Information for 2016-17 
 

 

The first attachment provides information regarding regular and special education enrollment 

for all elementary and secondary schools.  The information includes: 

 

 Actual enrollment for 2015-16 (as of CALPADS) 

 Projected enrollment for 2016-17 (used in Budget development) 

 Actual enrollment for 2016-17 (as of CALPADS) 

 The comparison of actual to projected enrollment 

 The comparison of 2016-17 to 2015-16 Actuals 

 The percentage change between the two report dates 

 

Enrollment for 2016-17 (as of CALPADS) was 26,093.  The District’s total enrollment has 

decreased approximately 0.10% (26 students) from 2015-16 CALPADS. 

 

The second attachment provides information used in 2016-17 Budget development, and 

outlines both the Standard Progression and historical trend projections.  Below is a 

comparison of the two projection methods to the actual enrollment as of CALPADS. 

 

  

2015-16 

CALPADS 

Enrollment 

Budget Development Projections 

for 2016-17 

 

CALPADS 

2016-17 

Enrollment 
Standard 

Progression 

Historical 

Trends 

Total Enrollment 26,119 26,138 25,962 26,093 

 

 

Actual Enrollment as of CALPADS 2016-17 was: 

  

- 45 (under) Standard Progression Projection for 2016-17          

+131 (over) Historical Trends Projection for 2016-17 

- 26   (under) 2015-16 CALPADS Enrollment 

 

 

The third attachment provides historical enrollment (CALPADS Data) from 2010-11 to 

2016-17. 

 








